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ACTION ITEM #2 
Proposed Academic Year 2025-2026 College of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical 

Sciences Tuition Rates  
 (Leslie Brunelli/Daryll DeWald) 

 
March 7, 2025 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF REGENTS 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Academic Year 2025-2026 College of Pharmacy and 

Pharmaceutical Sciences Tuition Rates   
 
PROPOSED:  That the WSU Board of Regents approve tuition rates for the College of 

Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences.  
  

SUBMITTED BY: Leslie Brunelli, Executive Vice President, Finance and Administration/CFO  
   
SUPPORTING 
INFORMATION: State law authorizes the governing boards of the four-year higher 

education institutions to establish tuition rates. Tuition rates for all 
student categories except resident undergraduates may increase or 
decrease without limit. 

 
As noted in the January 2025 Board of Regents meeting, the tuition rate 
proposal for College of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Science is being 
considered separate from other rates. The proposed tuition rate increase 
was shared with students, who were given the opportunity to provide 
feedback. You can review the student feedback provided in Attachment 
A.  

 
The current full-time annual tuition rates for academic year 2024-2025 
are shown in the following table along with proposed changes for 
academic year 2025-2026.  

 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT:  Attachment A - PharmD Tuition Rate Change Student   Feedback  
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